From: DAERA RBMP 4th Cycle Consultation <rbmpcycledconsultation@daera-ni.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 July 2025 13:33
Subject: Public consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth cycle River Basin Management Plan launched

Good Afternoon
The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has launched a consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth Cycle River Basin Management Plan.

This consultation is your chance to get involved and provide feedback on how we plan to manage and protect Northern Ireland’s rivers, lakes, estuaries, coastal waters, and groundwater for the next cycle. Have your say and help us improve our water environment!

Find out more and respond to the consultation at:

Public consultation on the timetable and work programme for developing the fourth cycle River Basin Management Plan

Kind regards
DAERA Water Policy Team
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